
 
 
 

Experienced Lead Inspectors Needed: Supervise Lead Inspectors in Training 
 
The Rhode Island Department of Health (RIDOH) has established a new process for approving 
supervisors of Lead Inspectors in Training. We are seeking candidates with the experience and 
commitment needed to supervise and mentor the upcoming workforce. 
 
As a licensed Lead Inspector, your experience and dedication are invaluable to the greater Rhode 
Island community and to the Rhode Island Department of Health's goal of ensuring lead-safe 
homes. Your expertise makes you an ideal candidate to supervise Lead Inspectors in Training. 
 
An essential part of the training of Lead Inspectors in Training involves supervised field 
experience under the guidance of a seasoned Lead Inspector. The new process for approving 
these supervisors will improve the training of new lead inspectors and is part of our ongoing 
effort to maintain the highest standards in lead safety and inspection.  
 
Attached to this correspondence, you will find an “Approval for Supervising Lead Inspector in 
Training” form. This form is designed to gather necessary information about your willingness 
and availability to supervise new inspectors. Here are the key steps to follow: 

1. Complete the Form: Please fill in all required sections of the enclosed form. This 
includes your personal details, availability, and any specific conditions or preferences 
you have regarding the supervision process. 

2. Submit for Approval: After completing the form, please return it to the email address 
provided at the bottom of the form. Your application will be reviewed by our department. 

3. Await Confirmation: Once your form is reviewed and approved, you will receive a 
confirmation from us. This confirmation will include further details and guidelines on the 
supervision process. 

 
We highly value your contributions and believe that your participation in this initiative will 
greatly enhance the learning experience of our new inspectors and contribute significantly to 
public health and safety. 
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
doh.leadprogram@health.ri.gov.  We look forward to your participation in this important 
initiative. 
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